
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Acts 10.34, 37-43 
 

Ps 118.1-2, 16-17, 22-23 
 

Colossians 3.1-4 
 

John 20.1-18 

     

 Tuesday         7:00 pm   + Peter Koroluk 
                            by Loretta, Carla, Shawn, Eliza, 
                             and Zachary 
     

 Wednesday   9:00 am    + Hilda Staudt 
                            by Ed Staudt  
 

 Thursday      9:00 am    + Avelina & Harold Lacassee 
                              by the Jalbuena family                                                                     

 Friday       9:00 - 10:00 am   Adoration  
             7:00 pm   Mass 
                            

PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish 
Office or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume 

received, some Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 to 10:00 am - Adoration 
              7:00 Mass 
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

This week 
Apr 2nd to Apr 7th 

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

The Parish Office is closed Easter Monday  



 
 
 
 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 
Imagine a world in which our interior lives are in complete harmony 
with the world around us and our deepest desire matches exactly what 
our Creator God has in mind for us, thus answering our deepest inner 
longing. Among the first things to realize is that within each one of us 
there is a longing that runs more deeply than anything we can easily  
articulate, let alone attain. 
 
The Gospel message is one that invites entry into an ever-deeper love, 
a love that takes us to the very source of life itself and to the Truth 
about life. The Gospel message is one that promises fulfilment of that 
longing but is not a message always easily grasped, received or  
accepted. 
 
Human history, as well as our own personal history have shown over 
and over again how our efforts to attain fulfilment on our own (that is 
without the Gospel) fall short every time. Even if for a time these efforts 
appear to satisfy, they soon reveal themselves to be empty of fruit that 
sustains. Sometimes we must go through some pretty rough times  
before we realize this.  
 
Because of life’s uncertainty, and because of our hunger for fulfilment, it 
is very easy to be misled in the search for fulfilment. The truth about 
life and love which Jesus of Nazareth lived and taught is easily  
overlooked in favour of world views that are more immediate and  
accessible.  
 
In our Palm Sunday Liturgy which began our Holy Week, we saw how 
quickly and immediately the crowds jumped in and hailed Jesus as he 
entered Jerusalem and then, how quickly things went sideways and  
people were calling for Him to be crucified. The mob mentality is alive 
and well in this world. In our fallen nature, we are a fickle and impulsive 
lot. We can fall victim to peer pressure and respond accordingly. If only 
we could come to recognize the need for patience, prayer and thinking 
things through before speaking or acting. 
 



 
Pope Francis in His letter Lenten Message of 2024, ‘Through the Desert, 
God Leads us to Freedom’, reminds us we are being called to ultimate 
freedom, freedom from spiritual slavery to sin. He says, ‘the call to  
freedom is a demanding one. It is not answered straight away; it has to 
mature as part of a journey. Just as Israel in the desert still clung to 
Egypt – often longing for the past and grumbling against the Lord and 
Moses – today too, God’s people can cling to an oppressive bondage 
that it is called to leave behind.’  We see Lent as a time where, ‘God 
shapes His people, He enables us to leave our slavery behind. (Hosea 
2:16-17). That involves leaving behind our need for immediate answers 
and immediate satisfaction. We can ask ourselves if we have made 
strides in this area over Lent.  
 
Pope Francis in the same Lenten letter reminds us, ‘In the presence of 
God, we become brothers and sisters, more sensitive to one another: In 
place of threats and enemies, we discover companions and fellow  
travellers. This is God’s dream, the promised land to which we journey 
once we have left our slavery behind.  
 
This weekend we celebrate Easter, the Pascal Mystery, the Death and 
Resurrection of Jesus, Son of God, from the dead. The love of God is 
gradually being revealed and is intended to be experienced by all of  
humanity. We see this reality unfolding throughout salvation history as 
portrayed in the Old Testament, culminating in the birth of the Saviour 
into the world, and followed by the outpouring of the Holy Spirit at  
Pentecost. We encapsulate the telling of that story at the Easter Vigil.  
 
May this Easter season be a time of deepening our recognition that we 
are children of God, and that our sins do not define us. We are being  
revealed as a new creation in Christ. May we continue learning to leave 
behind us all that leads us to sin and embrace in faith and with great 
love our ongoing journey toward true inner peace and true fellowship 
with those around us. 
 
In the Risen Lord, 
Peace to all, 
 
 
 
Fr. Brad 



 

Adoration and Reconciliation 

The first Friday of every month.  
Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  

Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada means 
many things to people. Our core values of faith,  
service and social justice guide us as we follow  
Catholic teaching, provide service locally,  
nationally and internationally, and work to  
advocate for social justice. We have taken 52 
words from our National Sisterhood Map and will 
present one of them here each week 

UNITY 
The core purpose of the Catholic Women’s League 
is to unite Catholic women to grow in faith, and to 

promote social justice through service to the 
church, Canada and the world. Did you know  

members celebrated the 100-year anniversary in 
2020? We are a nation of unified women –  

one voice, one heart, one mission,  
and there is always room for you! 

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all 
liturgical ministries. Even if you had helped out in 
the past; please take this opportunity to sign up 
again. Please see our website for more information 

          Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you interested in  
              gathering for fellowship and knitting or crocheting items 
              for those in need? We invite you to join us at  
                 Resurrection Parish in Meeting Room 3 on  
                 Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. Please call the 
                 office at 306-352-0800 if you are interested. 
Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 



We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for  the family and friends of   
Armando Ibe 

who has passed away. 
We pray that Armando and all the souls of  the faithful departed rest in peace.  

 

Our Catechesis of the Good Shepherd program is continuing to 
collect and prepare materials for our atrium. There is a list of 
materials needed posted on the bulletin board in the Welcome 
area of the church. We plan to open our atrium in the fall. If you 
can donate any materials or are willing to help create some, 
please contact Farrah @ f.semegen@hotmail.ca  
or call 306-551-4194. 
 
Thank you so much for your generosity! 

Sunday April 21 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 



 

Mondays at 10:00 am.  
 

Check their Facebook page   
“Resurrection Parish Mom Group”  

Or contact Sarah France at  
306-216-5443 

Our Junior Youth Choir would love to have an adult guitar  
player join the group!  Practices are Monday evenings.   
If interested, please contact Elaine 
at elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net 

Take your empty bottles and cans to SARCAN Drop & 
Go for the Knights of Columbus Fundraiser for  
Charity. All you have to do is enter the code 
3067892993, it’s as easy as that! If you can’t make it 
to SARCAN, call that number and we’ll pick up your 
bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

Resurrection Parish is  
changing it’s Mass  

streaming service. Please 
see the link on the front 
page of our web site to 
watch the broadcasts. 



OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

 

Sharon Schauerte  
Ph. 306-586-9143  

Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

Beware of scam emails claiming to be from Fr. Brad 
People have recently been receiving scam emails from a 
source identifying themselves as Fr. Brad. Please be on the 
alert for these. They ask for a favour or for gift cards. Delete 
these emails as they are not from Fr. Brad. 

Did you know that you can send your weekly 
tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Over 
fifty percent of our donations are by weekly  

e-transfer. Send them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they 
will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to 
inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the 
Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at  
306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in doing the 
Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Did you know that Resurrection Parish has a  
Automated External Defibrillator? It’s located in the  
entrance foyer near the South Office door off of  
Buckingham Drive. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration for 
children under the age of 
seven is ongoing   
 
Preparation classes are  
required, so register as soon 
as possible. Registration can 
be submitted and classes 
taken prior to the birth of 
your child. The next Baptism 
Preparation Class will be 
held May 4th, with the  
Baptism Celebration on 
May 12th. 

Anointing of Sick 
Available to anyone who is 
seriously ill or preparing for 
surgery  
 
Reconciliation 
Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 
Marriage 
Register as soon as possible 
to ensure marriage  
preparation can be  
completed  
For any of these  
sacraments Call Fr. Brad 
at 306-352-0988 





YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 

 
 
 
 

Tuesdays  
at 7:30 pm 

Following the  
7:00 pm Mass 

 
Tea Tuesday is for 

youth  ages from High 
School to University and is a 

time for  
sharing in fellowship  

and faith.  



Warm Welcome Coalition Centre 
Support needed for Warm Welcome Centre  
 
Resurrection parishioners - You are invited to donate items to assist in 
providing tasty and nourishing food to folks using the Warm Welcome warming 
Centre located at Carmichael Outreach, open 11pm to 7am daily until the end 
of April.  
 
Our Parish will be offering support by providing food and beverages for 60  
people at the Centre on the nights of Saturday, Tuesday, March 26 and  
Saturday, April 27.  Donations of muffins, cookies, granola bars, fruit, juice, 
coffee, and tea are needed. If you are able to help by supplying any of these, 
please drop them off at the Welcome Desk or contact the Office at  
(306) 352-0800 to coordinate a drop off time.  We are also in need of  
monetary donations to purchase perishable items such as sandwich supplies 
and fruit.  Please place your donation in the collection basket in an envelope 
marked “Warming Centre”.  If you wish you can send an etransfer to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca , be sure to indicate ‘Warming Centre’ so the 
funds are allocated correctly.  Any cheques should be made payable to  
Resurrection Parish with a note that the funds are for the “Warming Centre’. 
 
The Centre is also looking for Volunteers to assist the Carmichael staff  
overnight.  If you are interested please contact Carmichael Outreach’s  
volunteer coordinator at 306-531-7231 or email  
volunteering@carmichaeloutreach.ca.  All volunteers must have a  
current police records check and will be asked to attend an orientation.  
 
Please see the letter included in the bulletin. 







The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you 

For a day retreat on April 20th, 2024 

From 10h00 to 4h00  

 

With Father Scott Lewis, JS   

The Gospel of John  
 

Including Mass, Holy hour, talks, sharing, and lunch, in the beauty of 

nature and the silence of the countryside at our house of prayer in 

McLean, Sk, 45 km East of Regina.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register, and to get location directions, 

Please contact Sr. Stephanie at 306-761-0528 or by email 

pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

mailto:pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org




Ho
ly T

rinity Parish
GARAGE
SALE

Friday, April 26: Noon - 8 pm
Saturday, April 27: 9 am - 2 pm

5020 Sherwood Drive

We encourage you to bring your own recyclable shopping bag



 

 

RUMMAGE SALE 

 
 

Thursday April 18, 12-5:00 
Friday April 19, 10-5:00 

Saturday April 20, 9:30-3:30 
Christ the King Parish Hall - 3239 Garnet Street 

 
Fantastic Bargains on: 
 * Toys, & Games  
 * Household Items, Kitchen Items 

* Books & Videos  
* Small Appliances 
* Music, LPs, CDs 
* Outdoor and garden stuff 
* Small Furniture, chairs, shelving, tables, lamps 
* Sports Equipment     
* Linens and Bedding 
* Treasures, Antiques and Vintage 
* Electronics 
* Jewellery 
* Décor and Art 
* Coats & Jackets 
* Tools and Workshop Items 
* Craft and Hobby Items 
* Purses, Luggage, Scarves, Belts, & Shoes 
 

    * And Much, Much More 
 
 

Be sure to check all the wonderful bargains and bring your friends!! 
 

Proceeds of sale to Christ the 
King Church, TRC Healing 

Fund and Cuernavaca Project  



An Evening of Italian Food, Fine Wine and 
Friendship 

Saturday, April 20th @ 6:30 p.m. 
        Loca on:  Right in your own home 

 

Welcome to An Evening of Italian Food, 
Fine Wine and Friendship.   
Have fun, enjoy some great food and 
friendship and support the residents of  
Santa Maria Senior Resident Home, Regina 
right in the comfort of your own home.  
The evening is built around a four course 
Italian meal paired with wines 
recommended by a Sommelier.  You may 
wish to be the chef for this event, 
coordinate a potluck evening, get take out 
from your favourite restaurant or order pizza.  Your Choice!  You may wish to 
simply party with us and have a beer. Your Choice! 
 

Meet Greg Harasen, a cerƟfied Wine Specialist with Level 3 Wine and Spirit 
EducaƟon Trust Level 3 (2019) and CerƟfied Specialist of Wine from the Society of 
Wine Educators (2021), who will guide us through the pairing of wines with an 
Italian supper. 
 

This event can enjoyed as a large, small or solo event.   
 

How do you get a cket?  Just e-transfer $50.00 to: smf@saskhealthauthority.ca  
 

Once the e-transfer is received, detailed informaƟon regarding meal choices, 
recommended wines and how to access this virtual zoom event, will be sent to 
you.  Tickets must be purchased by:  April 10th, 2024 
 

For addi onal informa on contact: smf@saskhealthauthority.ca   
 
 

Cost:  $50.00 per household (1 to 6 people) 

Sponsored by the Santa Maria Founda on, Regina, SK. 
 All proceeds go to enhance the lives of Santa Maria residents.   

Please do not Drink and Drive. 





A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin March 31, 2024

Easter Sunday

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory,  
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,   

and Nakota, and homeland  of the Dakota,  Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Join a new phase of the Synod! Tell the Pope What You’re 
Thinking
How can we be a synodal Church in mission? The Synod of 
Bishops is reaching out for feedback on its Oct 2023 report, 
bit.ly/A-Synodal-Church-in-Mission. You are invited to attend a 
listening session to offer feedback on the October 2023 Synod 
document. Your contributions will feed into the 2024 Synod next 
fall. Attend a listening session in your parish or gather some 
friends for your own discussion. Prepare some notes and send 
us your thoughts. A Spiritual Conversation Guide is available at 
bit.ly/Spiritual-Conversation-Guide
Or, you might want to join a Zoom discussion (attend one or 
all, no commitment required). Before coming, read the marked 
sections of the Oct. 2023 Synod Report at  
•Part III. Weaving Bonds, Building Communities - Apr. 6 @ 10 
am
-- read sections 14 and 18
•Draft report on 2024 Archdiocesan phase - Apr. 13 @ 10am 
All sessions at bit.ly/YQR-Synod-2024  No registration. All are 
welcome.
For further information, contact Nick Jesson, Archdiocesan 
Synod Coordinator, njesson@archregina.sk.ca, or visit 
archregina.sk.ca/group/synod-2021-2024/

Archdiocese of Regina Social Media and Catholic News
Facebook: facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/
Instagram: @archdioceseofregina
YouTube: youtube.com/archdioceseRegina
ArchRegina Weekly Report: Signup for weekly
Catholic News at archregina.sk.ca/news/

TF #394: Dr. John Jalsevac On Classical Education - Part 
3 - In this three-part series, Dr. Brett Salkeld and Dr. John 
Jalsevac, headmaster of Our Lady of the Wayside Catholic 
School in Peterborough, Ontario, discuss the growing 
popularity of Classical education and its distinct approach to 
student formation and education.
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-john-jalsevac-on-classical-
education-part-3

Music Sacra
Experience the transformative power of music and meditation 
at the Campion College Lent “Musica Sacra: A Cry for Mercy, 
Longing for Peace.” 
Join the Campion community on March 29 at 7:30 p.m. in the 
beautiful 2nd-floor Campion College Chapel, located on the 
University of Regina campus, for a soul-stirring performance by 
the Musica Sacra Voices, conducted by the talented Dr. Melissa 
Morgan, Music Dept. Head at U of R. 
Don’t miss out on this unforgettable event!

The National Mental Health Ministry Conference
Is in Chicago on April 25 - 27, 2024.  The conference 
aims to equip Leaders for Mental Health Ministry.  
There is an opportunity to join the conference virtually 
for $88.88 USD / parish teams for the same price.   
More information here or contact Peter Oliver at  
306-955-2427 or peter@chassk.ca

Divine Mercy Sunday Celebration
Join us in celebrating Divine Mercy Sunday on April 7 at St. 
Vincent de Paul Parish in Weyburn, 314 3rd St.  Adoration 
and Reconciliation begins at 2 pm, followed by the Divine 
Mercy Chaplet recited live in song at 3 pm.  Father Warren 
Dungen of Blessed Trinity Ukrainian Catholic Church will be 
our special guest speaker at 3:30 pm.  Benediction is 4:30 
pm, followed by Mass at 5 pm.  A special plenary indulgence 
is available on Divine Mercy Sunday, so please plan to come.

   
Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“Think of what is above, not of what is on earth.”- Colossians 
3:2
On this day we thank God for His Son, Jesus, who died, 
rose and opened the gates of heaven for us. We celebrate 
and sing “Alleluia.” Let’s try to keep the joy of this Easter 
season in our hearts throughout the year! Pray daily and 
listen for how God is calling each of us to joyfully use our 
gifts to fulfill His salvation plan.

https://bit.ly/A-Synodal-Church-in-Mission
https://bit.ly/Spiritual-Conversation-Guide
https://bit.ly/YQR-Synod-2024
https://archregina.sk.ca/group/synod-2021-2024/
https://facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/
https://youtube.com/archdioceseRegina
https://archregina.sk.ca/news/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-john-jalsevac-on-classical-education-part-3
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-john-jalsevac-on-classical-education-part-3


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Your child HAS to bring home one of the 
following classroom pets for the Easter 
break. Which one are you baby-sitting?  

 

The class snake - 15.8% 
The class tarantella spider - 18.4% 

The class baby alligator - 21.1% 
The class pet mouse - 44.7% 

 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 


